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Public Information Officer 
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GERS ANNOUNCES OFFICE CLOSING 
 
ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI –  

 
THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED AS FOLLOWS: 

 

 ST. THOMAS  

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 29 

THURSDAY, APRIL 30 

FRIDAY, MAY 1 

 

 ST. CROIX 

THURSDAY, APRIL 30 - 1:00 P.M. TO 5:00 P.M. 

FRIDAY, MAY 1 

 

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS WILL RESUME ON MONDAY, MAY 4, 8:00 A.M. TO 5:00 P.M. 

 

WE WISH EVERYONE A SAFE AND HAPPY CARNIVAL. 
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